Saxton, John

From: Gaither, Mike <Mike.Gaither@ur-energy.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2018 5:28 PM

To: Saxton, John; Jean Lawlor

Cc: Cash, John; Hatten, Steve; Brown, Kurt; Buehrle, Alex

Subject: [External_Sender] Lost Creek KPW2 Excursion Notice SUA-1598

An excursion according to the NRC criteria (i.e. well specific UCLs) has been confirmed for well KPW?2 at the Lost Creek
ISR Project (SUA-1598). The well is completed in the underlying KM horizon and therefore pursuant to LC 10.10 injection
in the area will be shut off. Monitoring of KPW2 will be increased to weekly. Additional details will be provided in the
forthcoming 7-day Excursion Notification.

Let me know if you have any questions. For clarification, the well does not qualify as an excursion under the WDEQ-LQD
criteria (i.e. well group UCLs).

Michael Gaither

Manager EHS and Regulatory Affairs
Ur-Energy USA Inc.

5880 Enterprise Dr. Suite 200
Casper, WY 82609 USA

(307) 265-2373 ext. 321
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